
AFD Monthly Board Report September 2024 

 

 

• 63 calls for service in the month of September. 
• 36 of the 63 calls for service were EMS. 
• No injuries to report for the month of September. 
• No issues with apparatus in the month of September. 
• All personnel have been keeping up with their 

training. 
• Continually working on finishing the Fire District. 

 

 

 

 

 

Jeremy Graham 

Fire Chief 


